
Announcement on Thai e-Visa Stickerless System 

Effective from 27 September 2021, foreign nationals, with a residence 
in Canada and select Caribbean countries*, who wish to apply for a Thai visa at the 
Embassy must apply and submit his/her application through the new online e-Visa 
platform at http://thaievisa.go.th. Please note that it is no longer required for applicants 
to submit his/her passport and original supporting documents to the Embassy. 

After the e-Visa application has been approved, a confirmation e-mail 
will be sent to applicants. It is kindly requested that applicants print a copy of the 
confirmation e-mail to present to airline and Thai immigration officials when traveling 
to Thailand. The timeline of the transition to the e-Visa Stickerless System is as 
follows: 

Date/Time (Eastern Time) Procedure 
17 September 2021 Last day to receive e-Visa applications 

with visa sticker via Thai e-Visa system. 

18-22 September 2021 Pending applications in the Thai e-Visa 
system will be considered once the 
stickerless visa is implemented on 
27 September 2021. 

23 September 2021 Last day to approve and issue e-Visa 
stickers. 

23 September 2021 2021 07.00 hrs. - Thai e-Visa system is temporarily shut 
26 September 2021 19.00 hrs. down for system upgrade. 
27 September 2021 Full operation of the Thai e-Visa 

Stickerless System. 

For further information, please visit http://ottawa.thaiembassy.org 
or contact (613) 722 4444 or via e-mail at visa@thaiembassy.ca. 
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* Antigua and Barbuda, The Commonwealth ofThe Bahamas, Barbados, The Commonwealth of Dominica, Dominican

Republic. Grenada, Jamaica, The Federation of St. Kitts and Nevis, Saint Lucia, Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, 

Republic of Trinidad and Tobago 


